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From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Due to the Covid 19 guidelines classrooms 
must be well ventilated. Even in this cold 
weather, we  must have the windows open. 
This means children can get chilly at times so 
please remember to ensure that they have 
warm clothing. We have in school, some of 
the previous red uniform tops and we will be 
giving those out in class to help keep children 
warm. 
  
An update regarding the Crabmill Lane       
entrance,  unfortunately this situation is out 
of our control, neither the builders nor the 
owner of the property have communicated 
with us.  For health and safety reasons,  
The Crabmill Lane gate will remain closed  
until the work has been completed. So please 
allow extra travelling time to get to the Oli-
ver Street entrance. We appreciate and 
thank you for your patience. 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE  
Headteacher & NLE 
 

Attendance Race 
 
We have  the results for week 4 of the race.  

 
Extending their lead is Year 2 Miss Emin’s class 
with another 100% attendance. They are well on 
the way to getting a special attendance award 
from Mrs Islam!  They need to achieve one more 
week of 100% attendance before Christmas to get 
the prize, fingers crossed  and good luck— you can 
do this! 
 
I wonder what your prize might be? 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Online  safety 
To help parents to keep children safe when 
they are using the internet or  playing  
online games, we have put a helpful hint and 
tips information sheet on the school website, 
www.stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk  

 

 

 Night Reading Challenge 
 
In order to encourage and reward pupil’s for reading at 
home, each pupil has a personal reading diary which    
contains awards for the number of nights they have 
read.  When pupil’s achieve these milestones, they     
receive a certificate and a badge in a special awards cer-
emony.  
 
We would like to celebrate the following classes for the 
number of pupils receiving an award this week: 
 
1st place Miss Bibi’s class with 63 awards 
2nd place Mr Caldwell’s class with 37 awards 
3rd place Mrs Panesars’ class with 32 awards 
4th place Mr Lillicrapp’s class with 26 awards 
 
Well done everyone!  Parents please encourage your child 
to read at home. The challenge is on!  Keep reading, make 
sure you record in  your diary and share it with your 
teachers. 
 

 

 

Children in Need  
 
It is AMAZING to see that with all of the  
difficulties that families are facing right now, 
our non uniform day to raise funds for the Children in 
Need charity, was not only a lot of fun but we raised 
£258.21. 
 
We want to thank the children and the whole school 
community who made this event so special by taking part 
in the day and contributing what they could to such a 
worthy cause. 



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Diary Dates 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

The end of Autumn term holiday starts on 
Saturday 19th December 2020 and ends on 
Sunday 3rd of January 2021. There will be 
a teacher training day on Monday 4th   
January  and so the children come back to 
school on the Tuesday 5th January 2021 
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Remember you can contact us  via the 
schools e mail: 
 admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 
 

Congratulations to our house point  
winners for  Autumn Term 2 week  4 

- Aspiration- 
 

Confidence                                    765 

Harmony                                       840 

Independence                               695 

Honesty                                        647 

Aspiration                                    845 

Respect                                        530 


